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[ object to this application for a number of reasons and would ask the planning section not to grant
permission.

Firstly, the history of planning breaches at the development shows that the owner can't be trusted
to carry out the works in a responsible manner and to the required standards.

Secondly, | would have serious safety concerns with the proposed extended and new balconies. |
would be concerned that the features will not be constructed to guarantee the safety of the tenants.
I also would be concerned about daylight in the apartments as almost all of the apartments as
proposed are single aspect.

Thirdly, | would be concerned that this application is being used in order to delay the ongoing legal
proceedings involving previous breaches of planning at the development. The applicant is once again
looking for an increase in units above what was initially granted in 2016.

Kind regards,

Clir Madeleine Johansson,

People Before Profit




